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CUSTOMER ADVISORY 

Disclaimer: This advisory does not constitute legal advice and is issued for general information purposes only. 
APL Logistics accepts no responsibility for any information contained within this advisory and disclaims and 
excludes any liability in respect of the contents or for action taken based on such information. 

UPDATE: CONTAINER MOVEMENT 
SUSPENDED BY TRANSPORT WORKERS 

 
February 10, 2025 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
The container trailer and prime mover worker/driver association has ended its three-day strike at the 
Chittagong Port, Bangladesh. Container movement has resumed, and the traffic situation is gradually 
returning to normal. However, the strike created a backlog. Depots are now prioritizing the dispatch of 
export containers to the port and the procurement of empties. While container movement to and from the 
port has resumed, some delays are expected due to the backlog. Truck movement and factory cargo 
shipments to CFS remain unaffected. Laden container dispatch is the top priority, and the CFS team is 
expediting the process where possible.  
 
For more information, please refer to the article below:  

• Ctg Port: Container transport resumes after 3 days 
 
APL Logistics is closely monitoring the situation and will continue to provide updates as needed. For the 
most recent and detailed updates, please refer to our Operational Status Matrix here (restricted view). If 
you have any questions, please contact your APL Logistics representative. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
APL Logistics  

 
 
 
 
 

 

https://www.thedailystar.net/news/bangladesh/transport/news/ctg-port-container-transport-resumes-after-3-days-3818636
https://apllviz.apllogistics.com/#/site/VizTech/views/OperationalStatusUpdate/Infographics-OperationalStatusUpdate

